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Mediation Regulation R 67-1801 

At a Special Business Meeting on Monday, April 9, 2012, the Commission approved the 

language for the Proposed Mediation Regulation. The purpose of the regulation is to establish a 

defined mechanism to resolve disputes without the necessity of a hearing. Click here to view the 

Proposed Mediation Regulation. The Proposed Regulation will be published in the April 27, 

2012 issue of the State Register. 

 

A Public Hearing is scheduled for May 29, 2012, at 10:00 a.m. at the Commission Offices, 1333 

Main Street, Suite 500, Columbia, SC 29202. To be considered, comments must be received no 

later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday, May 28, 2012. A Special Business Meeting will follow the 

Public Hearing on May 29 to consider final approval of the proposed language for General 

Assembly review.   

 

For information, contact: 

 

Gary M Cannon 

Executive Director 

803-737-5744 

gcannon@wcc.sc.gov  

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 

P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 

FAX:  (803) 737-5764 

 

http://www.wcc.sc.gov/Documents/What%27s%20New/Regulations/Mediation%20Regulation%2067%201801/Proposed%20Mediation%20Regulation%20approved%202012%20Apr%209.pdf
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